
Scott McCutchan 

From: Scott McCutchan [scott@celectronics.com]

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2006 5:51 PM

To: 'kyle@celectronics.com'

Cc: 'Mike'

Subject: FCC ID: UGPMMCTRANS001

11/9/2006

Mr. Fujimoto: 
  
In order for processing of this certification application (FCC ID: UGPMMCTRANS001) to 
continue, the following issue(s) will have to be addressed: 
  

1)            The authorization letter should be addressed to CETCB, and not the FCC.  Please 
submit a new letter. 

2)            There are three sets of emissions data, but there are no indications on the data 
sheets to differentiate between the sets. 

3)            The user’s manual must contain the instructions to the user contained in section 
15.21 of the FCC rules.  Please submit a revised manual. 

4)            The FCC label on the device must contain the two-condition statement contained in 
section 15.19(a)(3) of the FCC rules. 

  
The item(s) indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the 
original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. 
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted.  Please upload responses and/or exhibits to the electronic filing website.  Your 
correspondence number is UGPMMCTRANS001-1. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Scott McCutchan 
Operations Manager 
Compatible Electronics TCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, CA 92823 
(714) 579-0500 
Fax (714) 579-1850 
  


